
December 3, 2024


Good afternoon painters,


I have looked forward to our painting group for the Winter-Spring season.  Father Andrew has 
granted our request for another painting class.  It will be the last one until this  September, due 
to the Easter Season and of course the busy busy summer. 


This class will be six weeks long.  It will have a bit more structure in that there will be six 
definitive subjects.  We will extend our knowledge and use  of more color and concentrate on 
values.  Please bring along things you wish to paint as well so we can perhaps incorporate the 
lesson plan in with your particular visual interest.  Make sure it is your photograph or drawing 
and not out of a magazine.


I so look forward to this class.  This has been an amazing group in every way.  I can not 
express how much each of you has touched me.


This class is a bit different in that it is opened to all painting and drawing mediums.  It seemed 
to work well in the last class.  The principal of art is always the same no matter what medium.  I 
still believe most of us will be in oil painting.  Our class begins January 27, (Monday) from 
9:30-12:30. It is six weeks long and the last class is on March 3.  Two days later is Ash 
Wednesday.


Please let me know via text or email if you will be attending the class.  I am hoping to see each 
and every one of you again.  Please encourage others to join us if you know of anyone with 
interest.  


If you have any questions or concerns please give me a shout !  plusk421@yahoo.com or 
786-218-0197.


God bless you and keep you and place His arms around you , and give you Peace.


Love and Blessings,


Patricia
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